
BWYBA 4-19-20 Meeting  Minutes
6:00pm Millpond Concession Pavilion
1. March Notes- 
2. Treasurer’s Report-  Provided at meeting.  The Association is in a good place in case there are no tournaments this season.  Some of the equipment spending is on hold though.
3. Scholarship Committee-  2 BB applications, 1 softball application.  Josh will submit award video.
4. Windmill Days BB Tourney: No word yet if Windmill days has been moved.  We will not host a Rec tournament. Will use that weekend for travel tourney instead if necessary.
5. Clothing Store: Soft deadline date has passed.  Orders can still be placed.  Parents will still be expected to pay for jerseys.  If there is no baseball season this summer we will not order a new style next summer as planned. 
6. Tournament registrations update.  
a. BB- #’s remain the same				
b. SB- #’s remain the same
7. Tournament Status
a. Cancel, move dates, or plan on having them until told we can’t? – Need to get direction from League.  11/13U moved to June 26-28. 
8. League Status – No new info from SB or BB leagues.
a. Tri county says allow for one week after May 4 for team formation/tryouts.
9. Online registration – just to recap, went well.  Handful were late.
10. Equipment – purchased pitching machine.  Should we buy anything else?
a. Turf mats for batting cage, balls for the machine. – approved both.
11. Insurance- D&O policy would only cover Board members.  Need general liability policy for coaches and other volunteers. -  approved to purchase D&O policy, lower coverage option.  Not purchasing general liability right now since that would double cost.
12. Volunteer hours – would be around 12/player if we can proceed with all tournaments.
13. Rec Softball status – Likely will not take place this season.
14. Other items.
a. [bookmark: _GoBack]Hats
